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Scott Schneider’s article “The Rise of In-House Counsel within College Athletics Departments” was

featured on Safety Outlook on February 23, 2015.

In the article, Scott answers the following questions regarding athletics safety:

Is our equipment state of the art?

Are we following NCAA guidelines and is that enough?

Should we implement medical surveillance programs?

Should the university be involved in this activity at all?

To read the full article, please visit Safety Outlook.
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